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Pursuant to the provisions of ORS 291.328, and acting under the authority of  
ORS 291.326(1)(a), (b), (c), and (d); ORS 291.371; and ORS 291.375; this hereby certifies 
that the Emergency Board, meeting via remote interface on August 17, 2020, took the 
following actions: 
 

  Department of Administrative Services 
Increased the Federal Funds expenditure limitation for the Department of 
Administrative Services initially established at the April 23, 2020 meeting of the 
Emergency Board by $105,000,000, from funding made available to states through the 
Coronavirus Relief Fund to purchase Personal Protective Equipment for distribution to 
local governments and tribes to assist local communities in fighting the effects of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 

 


